DAVID L. WORRELL

1469 ROSE VILLA STREET
PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91106-3522

(626) 792-3375  FAX: (626) 792-3417
E-MAIL: david.worrell@worldnet.att.net

August 31, 1998 P A U« S
Honorable Chris Holden

Mayor = HOAYW ~ —
City of Pasadena

100 North Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91109

Re: RESIGNATION FROM THE TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMISSION
RESIGNATION FROM THE ROUTE 710 DESIGN ADVISORY GROUP

Dear Mayor Holder:

This letter will confirm my resignation from the City of Pasadena Transportation
Advisory Commission. Due to increasing job requirements, | can no longer adequately
commit the time required to serve on this Commission.

| have very much enjoyed my experience on TAC, and | regret leaving at this time. As
we move forward with the continued growth of Pasadena as a great place to live in the
21% century, one of our greatest challenges will be to imaginatively and successfully
address our transportation needs. As top priorities, we must more effectively merge the
concepts of land use and transportation in our planning process, and we must
implement a workable community-based transit system for our citizens.

| look forward to serving the City of Pasadena in the future when 1 again have the
necessary time available to make a contribution to the community.

Finally, this letter will also constitute my resignation from the Route 710 Design
Advisory Group.

Sincerely,

ol {ibuael

David L. Worrell

Uy alicet- F
cc:  Members of the City Council Léé&mt ,
Cynthia J. Kurtz Wmmuf
Jack Lidyard
TAC Members 9/14/98
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